
Get-together  
 

 

22nd April 2017 
 

Dear Course Magic & Showmanship Parents and Students 
 

Our Magic & Showmanship students are progressing very well....in fact, so well we would 
like to get-together with parents and family and share some magic! 
 
On Saturday 13th May at 2.00pm we will be holding a get-together for all our Magic & 
Showmanship students, parents and family. We invite the students to present a short 
close-up magic performance – no longer than 5 minutes – to entertain the gathering. 
Parents and family will be able to meet the staff. (Students will prepare over the coming 
weeks – they are also welcome to book a tutorial session at the office – one on one 
training with a member of staff – usually on weekday afternoons – but possible on 
Saturdays too - to help with act planning and preparation.) 
 
We know this performance can be a little unnerving at first for some students – but we 
guarantee everyone will be glad that they have participated – and will be richly rewarded 
by the experience, not to mention having loads of fun. It is an important step towards their 
Junior Magicians Diploma! 

 

Saturday 13th May 2017 
College of Magic Close-up Theatre 

 2.00pm 

Lucky draws and surprises! 
 
Lesson at usual class time at 9.00am and 11.00am on Saturday 13th May. 

 
We look forward to seeing all our parents, families and friends at this event – entry is free! 
 
Yours Magically 
 

 
 
David Gore      
DIRECTOR      
 
P.S. Please remember that there will be no lessons on Saturday 29th April – Long 
week-end. Lessons continue on Saturday 6th May.  
. 


